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Many of you know me from SDC where I held numerous positions on the Board and have 
worked on several committees. I am currently the President of ASC and Treasurer of the local 
chapter. My experience in Studebakers goes back to when Bob gave me a ‘50 Starlight Coupe 
project car for my fiftieth birthday which we restored. In the intervening years we have owned 
numerous Studebakers, both pre-war and later models. 

I believe in giving back to my community and my Studebaker Community is no different. On a 
personal note, I love helping Bob work on the cars, gardening and learning about nutrition. We 
have two chihuahua mixes that you may see in pictures occasionally.  

Bob builds us beautiful cars that I am lucky enough to be able to drive. My favorite 
Studebakers to drive right now are our '58 President and our '63 Avanti. 

 


